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21st June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 30th June, we will be holding our traditional Sports Day and we are very happy to

announce that this year we are able to invite parents/carers along to spectate.

The event will start at 1:30pm and will be held at the Kings Bromley Cricket Ground (200 metres up

Crawley Lane). Please note that parking is extremely limited and the lane is very narrow so we

recommend parking at the Village Hall and walking where possible to the Cricket Club to ensure the

safety of all.

On the day please send your child to school in their usual PE kit but with a coloured top where

possible representing their house (if you don’t have one please do not worry, their normal white PE

t-shirt is fine, we will provide bibs where we can). A slip of paper will be given to Class 2 (Year 1 and

2) and Class 3 (Year 3 and 4) children to bring home this evening indicating which house they are in:-

Red - Fire

Blue - Water

Green - Earth

Yellow - Air

For Year 5 and 6 children, please ask your child which House they are in and for Class 1
(Nursery and Reception) they do not need to come to school in House colours.

For Sports Day, please ensure that your child has:-

● a water bottle

● a sun hat

● had sunscreen applied before school
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A few additional bits of information for the event:-

● For your own comfort you are more than welcome to bring your own seating (folding

chairs/picnic mats)

● When at the Cricket Club, please stay in the designated parent area. Please do not cross the

track to go to your child/ren. If you need to get a message or item across to them please do

this via a member of staff.

● After the event children will be taken back to the school building but can be collected straight

away from their normal pick up points, if we finish before the end of school.

● The PTA will be offering refreshments.

We are very much looking forward to this sporting occasion and we hope you can join us!

Best wishes,

Ms E Bowring

Headteacher


